
Regular City Council Meeting – November 27, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC PRESENTATION OF 

BY-LAW NO. Z-9.2 

 

 

 
At the Regular City Council meeting held on November 14, 2023, City Council adopted a 

resolution authorizing the preparation of a by-law to amend the College Hill Secondary 

Municipal Plan with respect to property located at 875 Windsor Street and set this meeting 

as the date for the public presentation. 

 

The purpose of the proposed by-law is to amend the College Hill Secondary Municipal Plan 

to permit a duplex on property located at 875 Windsor Street in the College Hill Planning 

Area, Policy Area A. 

 

I wish to advise the public that proposed By-law No. Z-9.2 is available for public perusal at 

the Office of the City Clerk in City Hall, and on the City of Fredericton’s Website. Written 

objections may be submitted within the next 30 days. 

 

 


